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August 13, 2024 

NOTICE 

 

On or about 1st July 2024, in the aftermath of Hurricane Beryl, the vessel              

MV Guidance II went adrift with a crew of five St. Vincent and Grenadines 

nationals. 

The MV Guidance II is a 150 feet vessel with a white superstructure. 

All mariners and vessels operating offshore are encouraged to be vigilant and 

report any sightings to the Guyana Defence Force Coast Guard or the 

Georgetown Lighthouse. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the family of the crew members, as well as 

the people of St. Vincent and the Grenadines. We are hopeful for the safe return 

of the vessel and crew. 
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